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Expectations for next financial year and upward adjustment of EBIT target  
 
Today, the Board of Directors of Per Aarsleff Holding A/S has discussed the expectations for the 
financial year 2024/25 as well as the Group’s EBIT target. 
 
Aarsleff’s overall expectations for the next financial year are:  
 

• Revenue growth of 0-5% corresponding to revenue of between DKK 21.7 and 22.8  
billion 

• EBIT in the range of DKK 1,050-1,150 million 
• Investments in property, plant and equipment exclusive of leased assets are expected 

to amount to approx. DKK 700-750 million.   
 

Upward adjustment of the Group’s EBIT target 
Based on recent years’ positive development of the Group’s results and expectations to the fu-
ture, the Group’s EBIT target has been increased to 5.5% from previously 5.0%. The target is am-
bitious. 
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